
BURLINGTON HIGH SCHOOL 
8th Grade Parent/Guardian Information Night 

Wednesday, January 24th, 2018   
 

Parents/Guardians & Current 8th graders -  
Join us for dinner and an informational evening at Burlington High School.  

This is a great chance for parent/guardians to have their questions answered.  
Childcare will be available. 

 

6:30 pm    Welcome Dinner 

7:00 pm    Introduction & Overview 

7:30 pm    8th Grade Info and Answers (at tables in the cafeteria) 
 

For help with transportation to Burlington High School, please contact: 
seahorsepride@gmail.com 

 
Let us know if you are planning to attend!  

Please Call: 864-8411 (Ext. 22029) 
To help us plan for dinner and childcare, please call and let us know how many 

people you are bringing. Leave a message with your name, phone #, your 
student’s name and middle school. 

 


